June 4, 2018

Dear Council Members,

I would like to commend the City Council for considering a resolution directing the City Manager and the Human Resources Director to continue to work with Public Sector Unions and supporting the freedom of employees to participate in strong unions following the United States Supreme Court decision on Janus v. AFSCME (Item Number 10.7 Consent Agenda of the City Council Regular Meeting).

I urge that you pass this resolution unanimously in keeping with your commitment towards having fair labor practices and robust union membership among the City's employees.

Sincerely,

Miroo Desai

SEIU Chapter President